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Dear Stephen and John 

Just a short note to put on record thanks from across the region for your specific 

contribution over the last few weeks in hosting and supporting the CPRMC. I think it 

has been a really powerful demonstration of shared clinical problem solving and will 

be certainly incorporated into our planning of the next phase of the Response plan 

which we are currently working on with colleagues.  

Your support in helping us set it up and giving it a home has been really important 

and underlines the really positive approach we have seen from the Trust during this 

period. 

Please do pass on my thanks to your teams and to your board. 

Best wishes 

Ann  

 

  

 
Ann Radmore 
Regional Director (East of England) 
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